
Public Hearing Notice 
 
The Clarke County Board of Supervisors will conduct two public hearings in the Berryville 
Clarke County Government Center Main Meeting Room, 101 Chalmers Court, 2nd Floor, 
Berryville, VA, on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 6:30 pm, or as soon thereafter as the 
matter may be heard, to hear public comment on the following: 
 
PH 2022-01: Review and renewal of the Clarke County Agricultural & Forestal District.  
Pursuant to Chapter 48 of Code of Clarke County, and as authorized under the Code of 
Virginia, Title 15.2, Chapter 43, the Clarke County Agricultural & Forestal District is 
reviewed every six (6) years for modification, termination or continuation.  During this 
review process, and prior to action by the Board of Supervisors, land may be withdrawn 
from the district at the owner’s discretion by filing a written notice.  Land may also be 
added to the district upon review and approval of an application submitted by the owner.  
The Planning Commission has recommended the Board of Supervisors renew the District 
with the same conditions and terms as exist in the District currently.    
 
PH 2022-02: Budget Amendments to the Approved FY 22 Budget: The Clarke County 
Board of Supervisors intends to amend the FY 2022 budget. The budget amendments 
include the receipt and expenditure of federal Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery 
Funds in the amount of $344,727 to Clarke County Public Schools for HVAC projects; the 
receipt and expenditure of Individuals with Disabilities Education Act, Part B funds 
totaling $7,241 for Clarke County Public Schools for contracted speech and language 
pathologists; the receipt and expenditure of a Virginia Department of Criminal Justice 
Services grant for Clarke County Public Schools for school security officers in the amount 
of $29,897 from the Commonwealth and a local match of $40,103, and receipt and 
expenditure of a Virginia Department of Health Grant to Clarke County Public Schools of 
$125,400 for the Virginia School Screening Testing for Assurance program. 
 
Information regarding the above matter is available to the public in Clarke County 
Administration. Any person desiring to speak on the above matters should appear at the 
appointed time and place. Written copies of statements are requested but not required. 
Clarke County does not discriminate on the basis of handicapped status in admission to 
its programs and activities. Accommodations will be made for handicapped persons upon 
prior request. 

Chris Boies – County Administrator 
 

 

 
 

ADVERTISE: The Winchester Star January 4 & 11, 2022 
 

INVOICE: Attention: Tiffany Kemp 
Clarke County Board of Supervisors 

 



101 Chalmers Court, Suite B, Berryville, VA 
22611 
 

Contact: Tiffany Kemp 540-955-5175  
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